
Submitter: Margo Klabough 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

      Re:  Bill SB 210 

 

 Please do NOT require in person voting.  I moved to Oregon in 2000, from 

Wisconsin  and have always been impressed with the fact that a much higher percent 

of voters do vote in Oregon.  Age, disabilities, weather, and working hours all are 

factors that make voting by mail so much more available to all.   

 

 


